
June 18, 2018 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mr. Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 

Re:    Puget Sound Energy – Riverbend, King County 
Application to Amend Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity 

Dear Mr. Johnson, 

Enclosed pursuant to RCW 80.28.190, please find an application to amend Puget Sound 
Energy’s (PSE) Certificate of Public Convenience and Necessity.  The associated $25 
application fee has been made to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
through its web portal, a receipt for which is enclosed. 

With this application, PSE is requesting to add to its certificated area a designated portion of 
King County that is contiguous to presently certificated areas.  In the course of updating maps of 
PSE facilities, we discovered that some facilities had been inadvertently constructed pursuant to 
customer requests outside the borders of PSE’s existing certificated territory.  The proposed 
amendment to PSE’s certificate would resolve that situation.  Provided herewith are maps of 
both PSE’s current certificated area and the proposed area.  This area is comprised of three 
contiguous sections which would amend the boundary of Appendix 9.    

Please contact Julie Waltari at (425) 456-2945 for additional information about this filing.  If you 
have any other questions, please contact me at (425) 456-2142. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Jon Piliaris 
Jon Piliaris, Director Regulatory Affairs 
Puget Sound Energy / PO Box 97034 / EST-07W 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 / 425-456-2142 
Jon.Piliaris@pse.com 

cc:  Lisa Gafken, Public Counsel 
       Sheree Carson, Perkins Coie      

Attachments:  Application to Amend Certificate 
            Exhibit A – Feasibility Study 

Exhibits B-1, B-2, B-3 – Maps & Legal Description 
Franchise King County 
Filing Fee Receipt 
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